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September 15, 2022 Special Board Meeting Written Comments 
Received between Tuesday, September 13 and Friday, September 16  

Submitted via Written Comments Form   

1 As a parent of 10 years at CPS I noticed a systematic issue regarding local school council 
meeting minutes. Some schools would not upload the meeting minutes to the local school 
website. If the meeting minutes are not on the School website than other parents and network 
chiefs can not see nor address parent concerns. It seems the schools that refuse to post the 
meeting minutes are not being transparent and they are in violation of open meetings act. I 
believe lsc relations should be monitoring to make sure all schools are complying. I also see that 
having local school councils determine dress and or a uniform code should be consistent so 
parents do not have to compete to send their kids to schools that do not require strict uniforms. 
Some uniform code punishments are in violation of the children’s first amendment rights so this 
should be monitored by legal department by a civil rights attorney. I believe the attorney for CPS 
should be a civil rights attorney and not a labor attorney. A labor attorney is more likely to protect 
the rights of adults and not the children. The teachers union already protects the adults so there is 
really no protection for the children. The constitution should be taught and followed at all schools. 
Punishing children for not conforming and having their rights violated is happening. The school 
that Adam Toledo went to had a very strict uniform code and he was punished and activities 
taken away from him for not conforming to a white shirt. If the local school Council and CPS 
administration are not respecting the rights of the children, the children won’t respect authority 

  
 


